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Follow us on X @WhitleySchool Subscribe to our YouTube 

DATES 

May 

Thur 22nd—Whole School Trip to Weaver Hall Museum (See School Spider)  

Thurs 22nd—6-7pm, new starters in Reception meeting for parents  

Fri 23rd—Finish for Half Term  

June 

Mon 2nd—All back for Summer Term 2 

Thu 5th—2pm - 6pm, 150th Anniversary Open Day  

Mon 2nd— Fri 13th—Y4 Multiplication Check 

Mon 9th—Fri 13th—Y1 Phonics screening check 

Sat 14th—Rose Queen - Save the date! Meet at school at 1pm. 

Fri 20th—FoWs AGM at 2.30  (Please try and come along) 

Thurs 26th—Afternoon & Evening Y6 Performance  

July 

Wed 2nd & Thurs 3rd—Parents Evenings for Years 1-5 

                                         Art Gallery for ALL pupils after school 

Sat 5th July  - Community Volunteer Day at school—See page 4 

Mon 7th—Fri 11th—Year 6 to Min-y-Don  

Wed 16th—Sports Day starts at 1.30 (Weather dependent) 

Fri 18th—9am, Leaver’s Assembly 

                 Last day of term 

Well Done Year 6! 

Sporting Success:  Whitley Pupils Shine at the Cheshire Duathlon 

We are delighted to share the outstanding achievement of two of our pupils, who recently took part in the Cheshire Duathlon over the 

weekend. One competed in the lower category age 6-9 range, ’Zinc Race’ doing a 200m run, 1Km Cycle and a 500m run.  The other 

pupil competed in the Bronze category for ages 10–13, and faced a demanding course comprising a 400m run, a 3km cycle, followed by a 

1500m run. Demonstrating remarkable endurance and determination, they completed the course in an impressive time. What makes 
these achievement even more exceptional is that both boys were one of the youngest competitors in their categories. We are incredibly 

proud of them both and look forward to seeing their continued success in the future. 

Well done to both of them! 

We are incredibly proud of our Year 6 pupils for their 

resilience and positive attitude during the SATs. Their 

focus and determination were outstanding. Thank you to 

all parents for helping the children arrive calm and ready 

each day. We are especially grateful to Miss Baines and 

Miss Bostock for their dedication throughout the year 

and for organising the lovely breakfast sessions, which 

gave the children a gentle, social start to their mornings.  

mailto:admin@whitley.cheshire.sch.uk
https://twitter.com/WhitleySchool
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCOEY-zDh5QBstC2exBNbnbw?pbjreload=10


Friends of Whitley School (FoWS)             

Lottery  

The lottery lets us raise much-needed funds for school 

to help pay for Mathletics, coaches for trips, furniture 

etc.  

It costs just £8 a month for 2 draws per week. If your 

number pops up, you win £25. If there was no winner 

the week before you win  If you would like a number 

and to help support school,  

Please contact Hayley Woodward on 07740043151 or  

littlhayjay@gmail.com 

Reception 

What makes a good friend? 

Year 1 

What is a thermometer used for? 

Year 2 

What is a thumbnail sketch used for? 

Year 3 

What are thumbnails and exploded diagrams? 

Year 4 (Mrs D) 

What types of diagrams do we use in DT? 

Year 4 (Miss B) 

Tell me about a famous Victorian. 

Year 5 

Tell me about a famous Victorian. 

Year  6 

Tell me about your fun Friday. 

Ask me a question about what I have learnt this 

The Friends of Whitley Village School (FoWs) will be holding their 

Annual General Meeting on Friday, June 20th at 2:30pm at Whitley 

Village School, and all members of the school community are 

warmly invited to attend. 

FoWs play a vital role in supporting our school, working hard to 

raise funds that directly benefit our children. This is a great oppor-

tunity to find out more about their work and explore how you 

might get involved—whether in a small or big way. 

Your time, ideas, or skills could make a real difference. Please 

come along, learn more, and consider lending a hand to help 

FoWs grow and continue their fantastic work. 

Friends of Whitley Village School  

AGM Invitation: 

Friday, 20th June at 2:30pm,  

Whitley Village School  

16/04/2025 45 ROLLOVER  
19/04/2025 33 ROLLOVER  
23/04/2025 44 ROLLOVER  
26/04/2025 21 Suzanne Martin £50 
30/04/2025 44 ROLLOVER  
03/05/2025 9 ROLLOVER  
07/05/2025 20 Sophie Bratherton £50 
10/05/2025 18 Nicole Greenall £25 
14/05/2025 29 ROLLOVER  



Governing Body busy at Whitley 
Whitley Village School shares its Governing Body with The Acorns, a progressive and collaborative approach that has long 

been recognised and valued by our Trust. This model not only strengthens leadership capacity across both schools but also 

fosters the sharing of ideas, strategies and best practices. This week, the Governors convened at Whitley for their scheduled 

May meeting at 5:00pm. In their vital role, they continue to provide both support and constructive challenge to school lead-

ership, ensuring that both schools remain focused on continuous improvement and delivering the highest standards of educa-

tion. last two half terms, some of our children were invited to a Primary Leadership Academy and a Per-

  

Fencing Competition 

Fencing has become an established 

and much-enjoyed part of our extra-

curricular provision at Whitley Village 

School. This week, a group of our 

pupils had the exciting opportunity to 

take part in a fencing competition 

alongside children from other local 

schools. The event provided a valua-

ble experience for the children to 

apply the skills they have been devel-

oping in club sessions.  

We would like to extend our sincere 

thanks to Mrs Downey for generously 

offering her time to transport and 

supervise the pupils, making it possible 

for them to enjoy this enriching after-

school activity.  



 

We’re excited to announce our next Community Volunteer Day on Saturday 5th July.  

While the Rowan Learning Trust continues to generously invest in our school each year, our 

much-loved but aging building always needs a little extra care. Following the fantastic success of 

our autumn term volunteer day, we’re inviting our wonderful community to join us again for 
some hands-on help. This time, we’ll be painting windows, sheds and the outdoor shelter. We’ve 

already ordered paint and wood stain to get us started! 

The turnout last time was incredible, and volunteers left feeling proud and positive about their 

contribution. If you’d like to be part of this rewarding day, please let Emily in the school of-

fice know. We’d love to see you there for however long you can help! 

Check out our last event , Click here 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=FBByCOs1aBg

